


  

KSCSTE – INSTITUTE FOR CLIMATE CHANGE STUDIES 
Research Organization under the Kerala State Council for Science, Technology & Environment, Government of Kerala. 
കേരള സര്‍ക്കാര്‍ക് ശാസ്ത്ര സാകേതിേ പരിസ്ഥിതി േൗണ്‍സിലിന് േീഴിലുള്ള ഗകേഷണ സ്ഥാപനം 

   

 

ANNEXURE-A 

 

Final list of Shortlisted candidates for Interview 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

45 years 

Post Code PSIII-01 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

23 

Designation of the post Project Scientist III Atmospheric/Climate Modelling 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSIII-01) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-14 Suneeth K V Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-15 Rajesh P V Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-02 Nandivada Umakanth Provisionally IN 

4 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-16 Rajesh Kumar Sahu Provisionally IN 

5 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-09 Pachalla Sirisha Provisionally IN 

6 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-06 Rahul Sivankutty Provisionally IN 

7 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-07 Saleem Ali Ck Provisionally IN 

8 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-11 Smitha John Provisionally IN 

9 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (01)-08 Alfred Johny Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

45 years 

Post Code PSIII-02 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

10 

Designation of the post Project Scientist III System Analyst - Big Data Analysis 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSIII-02) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (02)-03 Suneeth K V Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (02)-05 Deepak Kumar Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSIII (02)-02 Febin I P Provisionally IN 

 

 

 



Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

40 years 

Post Code PSII-01 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

14 

Designation of the post Project Scientist II Coastal/Ocean Modelling 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSII-01) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (01)-06 Glejin Johnson Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (01)-13 Renjith V R Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (01)-14 Dr. Deepak Kumar Provisionally IN 

4 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (01)-10 Chinnu Sachidanandan Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

40 years 

Post Code PSII-02 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

17 

Designation of the post Project Scientist II Hydrological Modelling 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSII-02) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (02)-07 Janani N Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (02)-02 Mehraj U Din Dar Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (02)-04 Malarvizhi R Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

40 years 

Post Code PSII-03 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

27 

Designation of the post Project Scientist II Geospatial Analyst 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSII-03) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (03)-13 Elizabeth Baby George Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (03)-23 Athul K Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSII (03)-16 Sooraj Krishnan Provisionally IN 

 



Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

35 years 

Post Code PSI-01 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

19 

Designation of the post Project Scientist I Atmospheric/Ocean Modelling 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSI-01) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (01)-13 Rajesh Kumar Sahu Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (01)-16 Sivan C Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (01)-18 Gaurav Patel Provisionally IN 

4 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (01)-09 Akhila R. S. Provisionally IN 

5 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (01)-04 Zore Tukaram Chandrakant Provisionally IN 

6 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (01)-01 Anila Rani Jo Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

35 years 

Post Code PSI-02 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

10 

Designation of the post Project Scientist I Coastal Engineering and Oceanography 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSI-02) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (02)-01 Anila Rani Jo Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

35 years 

Post Code PSI-03 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

10 

Designation of the post Project Scientist I Agriculture/Crop Modelling 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSI-03) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-09 Vishnu Shankar S Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-10 Ananthakrishnan S Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-06 Guna. M Provisionally IN 

4 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-04 Harithalekshmi V Provisionally IN 



5 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-05 Hemareddy Thimmareddy Provisionally IN 

6 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-07 Pugazenthi K  Provisionally IN 

7 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (03)-01 Harinarayanan M N Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

35 years 

Post Code PSI-04 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

23 

Designation of the post Project Scientist I Hydrological Extremes 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSI-04) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-13 Ghritartha Goswami Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-23 Gaurav Patel Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-11 Sreethu S Provisionally IN 

4 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-16 Arya Sajeev Provisionally IN 

5 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-02 Aadhi Naresh Provisionally IN 

6 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-06 Jaya Bhatt Provisionally IN 

7 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-03 R Malarvizhi Provisionally IN 

8 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-14 Athira K Provisionally IN 

9 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-08 Shilpa L S Provisionally IN 

10 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-18 Anjali Vijay Provisionally IN 

11 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-20 Yamini Priya R Provisionally IN 

12 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (04)-07 Namitha Elza Saji Provisionally IN 

 

 

Advertisement Number ICCS/165/2024-GA1, 
Dated: 03-03-2025 

Maximum age for the 
post 

35 years 

Post Code PSI-05 Last date of receipt of 
online application 

21-03-2025 

Number of posts 1 Total number of 
applications received 

16 

Designation of the post Project Scientist I Earth System Modelling 

Criteria adopted by Screening Committee to shortlist candidates for interview: 

Essential Qualification (EQ) and Experience as per the advertisement. 

Candidates Shortlisted for interview (PSI-05) 

Sl. No. Application Number Name Remarks 

1 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (05)-02 Nandivada Umakanth Provisionally IN 

2 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (05)-15 Sivan C Provisionally IN 

3 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (05)-04 Aparnna Ravi P Provisionally IN 

4 ICCS-KIIFB-PSI (05)-10 Akhila R S Provisionally IN 
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